Molly Wingrove

From:

Susan VanDeventer <susan.vandeventer@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, May 9, 2023 11:53 AM

To:

Molly Wingrove

Subject:

HB 4066

Clerk Wingrove:

We are writing in support of HB 4066. Internet technology has become equally important to our State infrastructure as more traditional types. This bill will provide a level playing field for rural communities and schools. Please enter these comments into the record of the Michigan House Energy, communications, and Technology Committee meeting for Wednesday, May 10, 2023.

Respectfully,

Sue and Tom VanDeventer Petoskey, MI

Sent from my iPad